Central Maine Striders
Tuesday, November 3rd, 2015 at 6:00pm
Mainely Brews, Waterville
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Attending:  Patrick Guerette, Kristina Guerette, Tom McGuire, Linda McGuire, Jim Moore, Alicia
                     MacLeay, Brendan Gilpatrick, Gines Satchi, Tracy Cote, Jerry St. Amand, Tom Hatfield

Items of Discussion: 

· Treasurer’s Report – No new items (Ron away)
· Communication Report
· Design for an interactive/viewing newsletter
· Change to newsletter in hopes of bringing more traffic to the website
· Discussion in regards to those still using paper mail vs. digital
· Membership Update
· 138 members and 84 households
· ACTION ITEM: Patrick will check when membership rolls over from year to year (on runsignup)
· Leadership Roles
· Proposed by Patrick: All club officers have term limits of 2 years with an option to run for an additional 2 years in the same role. After 4 consecutive years, club officers must vacate their current office. This officer may hold another position within the club following their 4 year term. Officers may run for a previous position in which they had reached term limits, so long as a minimum of 1 term (2 years) has passed, or they are appointed due to an unexpected vacancy. 
· Nominations for President and Secretary before end of the year banquet (vote at banquet)
· Both items were voted in at meeting
· Club Races
· Paintball Biathlon (Nov. 7th)
· January Thaw (Jan. 17th)
· Idea of a Downtown Mile
· End of year banquet
· Mainely Brews? January 12th
· Recognizing People/Members 
· Sponsors (Brian Morin)
· Contributions to Running
· Volunteering
· Youth
· Strider of the Year (Male/Female)

Next Meeting:  December 8, 2015 at 6PM Alfond Youth Center Library (upstairs)


Minutes noted by Kate Cooley
